
Classdojo 
By now you should all have received an email enabling you to login 

to Classdojo. This is an information platform that we started 

using last year during lockdown. We will use it to share with you 

some of the classroom activities which your child is involved in. 

These maybe stored on your child’s individual profile (visible to 

only yourself and the teaching staff) or on the class story which 

is visible to all the parents of children in Oak class. If your child 

completes an activity at home which they are proud of e.g. ride 

their bike without stabilisers, then you can post it to their 

profile to share with us at school. 

If we are required to teach remotely during the year, daily 

activities will be loaded onto class story. 

 

Homework 
Each half term homework will be set linked to our topic. We send 

home a sheet with lots of ideas and suggestions on and ask you to 

choose at least 2 items. The homework is returned to school on a 

given date on the sheet and this is then shared with the class.  

For the first half term only year 1 children will be given topic 

related homework. 

 

Items from home 

We do not encourage the children to bring in toys from home in 

case they get broken or lost. However, if they have items 

relating to our topic or to a place they have visited, they are 

welcome to bring them in to show to the class. 
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This term our topic focus will be 

superheroes 
 

 

 

 

 

 


